
Central Presbyterian Church
201 Washington St. SW
Atlanta, GA 30303

June 28, 2023

Dear Members, Staff, and Friends of Central Presbyterian Church,

We are delighted that your journey of transition has led you to a season of new beginnings 
this July 1.

While we did not want our ministry partnership with Shannon to end, it is with joy that 
we see yours beginning. We are excited for all that lies ahead for you and for her and the 
Kershner family as you embark on your shared ministry.

We know you will all be blessed by one another and will do amazing things together in 
witnessing to and sharing God’s love. We will be cheering you on.

Know also that you will always be in our prayers and, if your travels bring you to 
Chicago, that there is a warm Fourth Church welcome waiting for you.

Faithfully,

Allison Youngblood and Jared Light
Co-Clerks of Session
on behalf of the Fourth Church Congregation


